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I live in St Johns. I was dismayed to find that there are apparently no earthquake 

proof bridges spanning the railroad cut. Therefore my fellow residents and I will be 

cutoff from the rest of the city in the aftermath of a substantive earthquake. An 

earthquake we all have been told to prepare for.  So I vehemently support this bill to 

fund improvements to the Columbia Blvd bridge spanning the cut. This is a long 

overdue preparation. Please vote in favor of this bill. Many lives could be lost with 

bridge damage that would render emergency services from reaching our 

neighborhood.  


